
From: Maricle, Steve FLNR:EX 
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2012 3:14 PM 
To: 'joe_gardner@douglaslake.com' 
Cc: Matthews, Steve FLNR:EX 
Subject: Questions regarding ownership of trout in Stoney (and Minnie) lakes 
 
Hi Joe, 
 
As per our phone discussion today, could you please provide me with the questions you would like us to 
answer regarding the ownership of the trout in Stoney Lake. As we also discussed, we should also 
address the ownership of the trout in Minnie Lake. 
 
If possible, please provide some details on the history of development of these fisheries and associated 
licensing/diversions etc. so that we can adequately prepare a response to your questions. 
 
As I mentioned to you today, the legalities around the ownership of fish in these waterbodies which, 
due to flooding are a mixture of crown and private property ownership are beyond the scope of my 
knowledge. I suspect we may have to seek legal advice to answer the question. 
 
I have included my section head (Steve Matthews) in this e-mail as I will be seeking his advice on this 
matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Stephen Maricle 
Small Lakes Fisheries Biologist,  
Ministry of Natural Resource Operations (MNRO),  
Thompson Region 
250 371-6253 
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